
Tenure Review Board 

Annual Report for 2002 - 2003 

The Tenure Review Board met 17 times during the 2002-03 academic year. 

The TRB considered requests from three candidates for reviews of 
negative recommendations for tenure. The TRB did not support a review 
of any of these tenure cases. 

Richard Lindemann replaced a TRB member who is in the same department as 
candidates requesting a tenure review. 

The TRB met with CAPT to discuss personnel procedures. 

The TRB revised its Operating Code for 2003-04. 

A CFG-conducted election in Fall 2003 will select a new three-year TRB 
member and a one-year TRB replacement for Aldo Vacs. 

Respectfully submitted, 
William Fox 
Chair, Tenure Review Board 
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